From: PSC Public Comment

To:
Subject: RE: Case number 2023-00422
Date: Thursday, May 23, 2024 8:52:00 AM

Case No. 2023-00422

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Company, Louisville Gas and
Electric Company. Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be
placed into the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this
matter, 2023-00422, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at
View Case Filings for: 2023-00422 (ky.gov).

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

From: lackie Cob» |

Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 11:39 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Case number 2023-00422

Hello,

My name is Jackie Cobb and | live at-Cherokee Road in Louisville KY 40204. I'm submitting
commentary for Case number 2023-00422.

Winter Storm Elliott is a great example of why LG&E KU needs to invest more time, energy, money
and focus into subsidizing building weatherization via rebates and credits. Other utilities do this
successfully and we can too! Let's design programs that will incentivize homeowners to weatherize
their homes and business owners to do the same to commercial buildings - as well as install
equipment that is much more efficient. That way, when extreme weather comes through, people's
homes are weatherize to withstand the extreme weather and the equipment they use doesn't
require so much energy.

Also, | would love to see LG&E KU introduce a plan to bury power lines. Much of the older city still
have overhead lines that require lots of expensive work to repair with ice/trees/etc. Bury our lines!
Especially on roads like Bardstown Road and Frankfort Avenue.

Best,
Jackie





